
Charity Trustee Drop-In Event 

 

Find out more about becoming a Trustee with us 

When: Wednesday 12th March 2025, 1.30 – 3.30pm, 

Or Wednesday 19th March 2025, 10am – 12 noon 

Where: Sight Support Derbyshire’s Head Office, 2a Wentworth House, Vernon Gate, 
Derby, DE1 1UR                                  

Why not pop along to find out more about becoming a Trustee. (Both sessions will be 
the same, so you only need to come along to one of them.) Some of our current 
Trustees, along with our Chief Executive will be available to talk to about the work of the 
charity and about what it means to be a Trustee. 

We are looking to recruit to our Board in 2025. People often ask what is involved in 
becoming a Charity Trustee, and so these drop-in events are an opportunity to find out 
more in a relaxed, ‘no-pressure’ event over a cup of tea and a biscuit. 

There is no need to book a place, but it would help us gauge interest if you could let us 
know if you’re planning to come along. You can email or telephone the P.A to the Board, 
Heather Davidson:  

Email: heatherd@sightsupportderbyshire.or.uk  

Tel: 01332 287003 

Download the document for more information. 

mailto:heatherd@sightsupportderbyshire.or.uk
https://dva.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=96ade5f8c2631a046d38e81b3&id=037dc9c423&e=e178efe037

